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Ref. No: ZJ/INSProv/23.24                                             16.06.2024 
 

To,  

 

The Rectors, In-charges and House Council members  

St. John Paul II Province  

Shillong 

 

Subject: Sending of Annual Contributions in Installments  

 

Dear Confreres,       

 

Prayerful greeting to all of you from Don Bosco Provincial House, Shillong! 

 

As a follow up on our collaborative efforts in various forums, including Rectors and 

Parish Priests’ Meetings, Administrators’ Meetings, Principals’ Meetings, Budget meetings, and 

culminating in the 5th Provincial Chapter held at Pastoral Centre, Shillong from 07-10 May 2024, 

a unanimous decision was reached regarding financial contributions. 

As per the established Financial Plan, all the communities are required to contribute 

annually in installments. The first installment is due by the end of June, and the second 

installment by the end of December. 

We kindly request the cooperation of all Rectors, In-charges, Parish Priests, 

Administrators and Principals along with their respective House Councils, to facilitate this 

important process at your earliest convenience. Your generous contributions and spirit of 

solidarity are vital to the continued well-being of our Province and the Salesian Congregation. 

The Provincial Economer’s office will follow up with each community to ensure a 

smooth process. We appreciate your cooperation in this matter. Contributions will enable the 

Province to address the needs of our confreres, commissions, institutions, and development 

projects across various spheres. 

Thanking you in anticipation and assuring you of my prayers and support in all your 

apostolic endeavours. 

 

May the good Lord continue to bless our Province and May our Blessed Mother 

intercede for us.  

  

 

Yours affectionately in Don Bosco,  

 

 

 

Fr. John Zosiama SDB         

  INS Provincial              


